
 

               

               

 

2nd March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Trip to Crich Tramway Village 
 
 
Thank you for all the responses we have had regarding the letter, asking if parents/carers were interested 
in their children going on this trip. The responses have been very positive, so the trip will go ahead.  The 
trip is on Thursday 26th March. The focus for the trip is to look at transport up close and learn how it has 
changed over time.  On the trip, children will also have an educational session, which through role play and 
dressing up, they will have the chance to find out more about different types of trams and the jobs done by 
the crew.  This interactive session will take them from horse drawn carriage to electric trams, bringing the 
history of tramways to life.   
 
We will be leaving the school at approx. 9.00am and returning to the school at 3.00pm.  Please ensure your 
child has a drink and a bag to carry it in (no fizzy drinks please). Children will also need to wear full school 
uniform and appropriate clothing depending on the weather. We will provide your child with a packed lunch.   
 
 
The cost of this visit is £15.50 per child. It is necessary to ask for substantial contributions if 
the activity is to take place. 
 

If you do not wish for your child to attend they will be able to join with another class for the day at school.  If 
you would like support with paying for this activity please contact the school office where they will be happy 
to confidentially discuss this matter.  If we are not contacted we assume we will receive payment, as 
indicated on the register of interest letter.  Please pay online via ‘Eduspot’ by Friday 20th March.  We will 
be asking for parent volunteers to help on the trip, if you are available on this date please speak to the 
class teacher.   
 
Thank you 
KS1 Team 
 

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 
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